
February 27, 1996

Irene Vasquez, Ph.D.
Daniel Joseph Runyan
27 Ravinia
Kalamazoo, MI 49001

Dear Dan and Irene:

Community Mental Health Services
NAZARETH COMPLEX, 3299 GULL ROAD
P.O. BOX 63, NAZARETH, MI 49074-0063

PHONE: (616) 373-5009 FAX: (616) 373-5137

Eugene D. Chatlin, DSW
Executive Director

Julie L. Sanford, MD
Medical Director

Community Mental Health Children's Services for Children with Developmental
Disabilities thanks you for your contribution to the teen group workshop held on
February 17, 1996. Your presentation was very creative and well organized.

Your ability to keep the students focused was most impressive. The communication and
warm-up activities were especially effective in helping the students express their
emotions and stretch their imagination.

The students were very pleased with the exercises that took place throughout the day, and
in particular, having the opportunity to create their own script and play.

Again, we thank you and look forward to working with you in the future as opportunities
arIse.

Sincerely,

~ ~(-Jlb5-- ~ ~A~)j~,J K"-o ~
Carol Igoe, LLP
Senior Consulting Psychologist

Judy Thompson, MSW
Family Services Coordinator

Vanessa Thrash
Social Work Intern
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